
 

 
 

Season football tickets are now available for purchase - the deadline is June 25, 2021. 
 
The Quarterback Club is pleased to offer you season tickets again.  We have five home games scheduled.  The 
price for the five home games will be $40.00 per seat (Example: if you have 4 seats, your total price is $160) 
 
1. Your check must be received by June 25, 2021. 

 
2.  Mail a copy of Page 2 of this letter to: Dalton Quarterback Club 

Ticket Sales 
      906 Dogwood Lane 
      Dalton, GA 30720 

 
Please understand it is your responsibility to make certain that I receive your check by the above date. 
 

3. You may pick up your tickets at the entrance of Dalton High School on the following dates/times: 
 

August 4th, 2pm – 4pm 
August 5th, 3pm – 5pm 
 
If you would like your tickets mailed to you:  Enclose a large (MUST be 9x12) self-addressed, stamped 
envelope.  The tickets will NOT fit in to a regular or business-size envelope and will be put in the pick-
up group if a larger envelope is not provided.  See attached mailing and pick up options. Children 2 years 
and older must have their own ticket. Tickets will be mailed after August 5, 2021. 

 
Unclaimed tickets will be released to the public at Dalton High School, 1500 Manly Street, 

Tuesday, August 17, 2021. 
 
Thank you for supporting Dalton High School and Dalton Football! 

 
Go Big Red!!! 
 
 
 
Jaime Johnson 
(706) 980-5558 
JMBJOHNSON@OPTILINK.US 
 
 
 

* * * * * Please complete and return the next page * * * * * 
 
  



PLEASE RETURN THIS PAGE ONLY 
 
Please consider becoming a Member of the Dalton High School Quarterback Club. The Club exists to help 
make the experience of being a Catamount Football Player the best it can be – your support is very much 
appreciated! Membership information will be available at www.daltonfootball.com 
 
Twitter: @DaltonCatamount  Follow us on Facebook: Dalton Football Quarterback Club 
  @DHSCatsFootball  Follow us on Instagram: dhscatsfootball 
 
 
NAME:          PHONE #____________________ 

SEC:____________ ROW:____________ SEATS:______________________  

(these are the tickets you had last year) 
 

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY. 

CHOOSE WHICH OPTION YOU PREFER TO OBTAIN YOUR FOOTBALL TICKETS! 

ALL TICKETS WILL BE SOLD BY MAIL ONLY! 

 
 
Option #1: 
 
_____ I want to keep the same seats for the 2021 football season.  
_____ plus add (#) ______ more seats (you will be contacted to find the best seats available):  
  

Please provide an email: _______________________________and phone #: __________________ 
 
 
Option #2: 
 
_____ I want to keep the same number of tickets but would like to change seat locations. 
 
 Please provide an email: _______________________________and phone #: __________________ 
  

 We will contact you to find you the best seats available, at the close of ticket sales. 
 
 
Option #3:  
 
______ I want to keep some of my season tickets, but would like to release the following: ______________ 
 
 
Option #4: 
 
______ I do NOT want my season tickets for the 2021 football season, you may release them. ____(initials) 
 
 
______ Please hold my tickets, I will pick up my tickets at DHS (tickets must be paid for to hold) 
 Tickets may be picked up at Dalton High School on August 4th (2pm–4pm) and August 5th (3pm–5pm) 


